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Thursday 28th August
Education Fair
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Friday 29th August FOR THE c ARLTON SCHOO*

School Closure Day

SN SCs,
S o)

11:30AM-2:30PM
_ MAYOR SHINE TO OPEN THE DAY
S OPEN CLASSROOMS & LEARNING
AUG

SPACES
SCHOOL CLOSURE 8,
BBQ LUNCH & SALADS PROVIDED
Friday 29th August COOL DRINKS FOR SALE
2025 FACE PAINT, JUMPING CASTLE, STEM
See you all back at school & MANY MORE ACTIVITIES
Monday 1°' September.
oney T e Y CALLTHE SCHOOLTO ORCANISE -~ PHONE : 8642 2281

Are your details up to date?

To help us keep you informed and ensure your child’s safety, its important that we
have your most current information.

If you have recently changed your phone number, address, email or emergency
contacts, please let the front office know as soon as possible. Having up to date
detdils means we can reach you quickly with important updates, event reminders,
or in case of emergencies.

Thank you for helping us keep our records up to date.

To update your details, please contact the front office:
Phone: 8642 2281
Email: dl.0981.info@schools.sa.edu.au




ROOM 4 NEWS

This term we have been working with our buddy
class (room 13) to develop our reading and oral
language skills. Our big buddies have been amazing
at guiding us and helping us with learning new
words. We share our favourite books and readers
with our buddies once a fortnight on Wednesday
afternoons.

In literacy we have been learning about procedural text.
We have worked on many different types of procedures
starting by drawing pictures of how we are going to
make something. We then made our product and wrote
the procedure of how we made our product. E.g we
made straw rockets. First, we drew the steps of how to
make the rocket. Then we made the rockets. Finally, we
wrote the procedure of how to make the rockets.




On Friday 22/8/25 six students from Carlton attended the
SAPSASA District Sports Day at the Stirling North Primary School.

Ciaraq, Tiarig, Tang, Storm, Lahnola and Khloe participated in a
range of activities across the day such as long jump, high jump,
shot put and discus.

Congratulations to Ciara who won her division for High Jump
and Khloe who came third in her division for Shot Put.




BOOKRWEE

During Week 5 of this term, Carlton School proudly celebrated Book Week — a
special annual event dedicated to fostering a lifelong love of reading among
young people. The week was filled with excitement, imagination, and a
shared appreciation for the magic of books.

A heartfelt thank you to Sam, Talitha, and Malcolm from BHP; Barngarla Elders Aunty Linda
and Uncle Harry; Lyn Page; Aunty Maise; Aunty Kaye; and the members of our Governing
Council for joining us at the official opening of our Library and the Book Week Parade. Your
presence and support helped make the occasion truly memorable.

Our students and families did a fantastic job dressing up in a wide variety of creative and
~_colourful costumes to celebrate Book Week. It was wonderful to see so much enthusiasm
cmd commumty spirit on display.




